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Mr, Pyle, 

Per our telephone conversotion I have done all of the research that I can and have found that 
my statements were correct as to your request, First there is no user guide held 011 premise at 
the ·Brockton Police Department. Severc1l Officer~ ,:111d Dl,!t[,!c;:tive~ were trained by the vendar, 
on sce11e at BPD. Those Officers in turn have tralnBd other Officers how to use the equipment, 
There Is llkewlse no agr1oi:im.;int and or paperwork r~l~tlng to same held on sitQ ot th~ Btockton 
Police Department. ThQ ;;iforementloned tr:ilnlng took pl.rce on 06/14/2010 at which tlme One 
"1 phone" device W3S giVM to the Detective Unit with the hope of deploying it for field use. 
!:i;;iid device wils never used in the field environment but rather was taken back by tht v~ndor 
for ~ome manner of upd?Jte and never returned to the BPD for use. Durinl?, the cr:mrse af rny 
conversation with the vendor they have related that all pertinent documents and explanatlons 
have already bee11 pruvided to you, .it your request, by both the Plymouth County Sh~rlff's 
Office and the Sheriffs Assoc. Than~ you for your attention in reg::ird to this matter, 
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